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Qikiqtaaluk Wildlife Board

October 24, 2013

Peter Kusugak

Acting Chairman

Nunavut Wildlife Management Board
lqaluit, Nunavut X0A 0HO

Re; Hall Beach HTA’s Request for Additional Polar Bear Tags

Qikigtaaluk Wildlife Board had received a letter from Hall Beach HTA requesting
for additional 3 polar bear tags from their Guif of Boothia credits.

QWB Executive held a conference call, Hall Beach HTA's request for additional
tags from their Guif of Boothia Subpopulation credits was discussed and
Department of Environment had no objection to the request, which QWB
Executive supported and recommends Hall Beach HTA to receive 3 extra tags
from 4 to 7 tags for 2013-2014 season.

If you or your board have any questions, please contact our staff: Jason Mikki

(nawb@niws.ca) at 867 928 8430 or Jackie Price (jprice@qwb.niws.ca) at 867
975 7303.

Sincerely,

D P

James Qilla
Chairperson
Qikigtaaluk Wildlife Board
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Hall Beach Hunters' and Trappers' Association

P.O. Box 14 ~ Hall Beach ~ Nunavut ~ X0A OKO
Phone: (867) 928 - 8994 ~ Fax: (867) 928 - 8765

James Qillag
Chairman
Qikigtaaluk Wildlife Board

June 4, 2013

Re: Gulf of Boothia Polar Bear Credit Request

Hall Beach HTA Board had discussed their polar bear credits from Gulf of
Boothia population since Hall Beach as accumulated credits over the years.

Hall Beach HTA is now requesting to obtain 3 tags from Gulf of Boothia (3 male credits)
prior to the next hunting season in 2013-2014. The extra tags are being requested as
more hunters shown interest in going over to harvest polar bears next season.

The total allowable harvest is set at 4 per year (3 males & 1 female) and for next season
we would like to increase the quotas for 7 (6 males & 1 female).

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Luba Nangmalik at
ph: (867) 928-8994, fax: (867) 928-8765 or email: hbhta@aginig.com

Sincerely,

Maﬂﬁsié} Naulia g

Chairman
Hall Beach HTA

cc:  Angela Coxon, Polar Bear Technician




Jason Milkki
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From: Jason Mikki <ngwb@niws.ca>
Sent: October 18, 2013 4:27 PM
To: ‘James Qillaq’; Noah Mosesee; Jackie Price
Subject: Agenda # 5
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New Business: agenda item # 5
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Ab<dPN: (867) 928-8431
BIN>-dS ngwb@niws.ca
Jason Mikki

Qikigtaaluk Regional Coordinator
Qikigtaaluk Wildlife Board
Nunavut Inuit Wildlife Secretariat
Ph: (867) 928-8430

Fax: (867) 928-8431

Email: ngwb@niws.ca

From: Frame, Paul [mailto:PFrame@GOV.NU.CA]
Sent: October 9, 2013 10:02 AM

To: Jason Mikki

Cc: Dyck, Markus

Subject: RE: CREDITS for GB

Hi Jason,
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I looked at the credit record for Hall Beach from the Gulf of Boothia zone and it looks like they have enough to increase
the quota by 3. Based on the credits they have and our current system, it should be 2 males and 1 female.
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I hope this will help the QWB Executive when considering this request.

Please let us know what the Board decides.

Thanks,
Paul

Paul Frame
Polar Bear Biologist |
Government of Nunavut
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